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Dearest Barbara Wylich and Friends, 
 

Loving greetings and good wishes from all the children and sisters of Ma- Niketan. 

 

Thank you very much for the Euro -12500.00(Rupees- 8,84,841.00/-) which we 

received few days ago for the education of children. I appreciate very much your 

thoughtful and valuable contribution towards Ma-Niketan especially to the 

children. Yes we take care of these less fortunate children whom God has entrusted 

to our care.  But you and many friends like you share in our responsibilities with 

your generous contribution, thus we can continue our work with hope and courage.  

We experience God’s blessings in a mysterious way through many kind people 

who reach out to us in unexpected moments. We thank God for the gift of you to 

us.  May the good God bless you and give success to the work of your hands and 

keep you under His loving care always. This is our prayer for you today and 

always. 

 

Now the children have completed their final examination .32 of them appeared for 

the 10
th
 class, 25 of them for the 11

th
 and 16 for 12

th
 class. For the others results 

have been declared .All have passed with good marks. Those who went to class 

10
th
 have already begun special classes. At present the children have their summer 

vacation. They are kept busy with computer class, dance class and the other 

entertainment like picnics, outings and movies also workshops on values and value 

educations. 

 

 Once again thank you for your support and keep you united in our prayers, 

 

Yours lovingly, 

 

 

Sister Indumati 

(Sister in charge) 

 
 


